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March 12,2012 DATE MAR 122012
Dear Mr. Solario, RECD. MAR 132012

The “Quail Brush Power Plant” (11-AFC-03) would violate numerous land use plans/regulations and
would be an unacceptable eyesore and health risk to Santee and Tierrasanta. High noise levels would
destroy the tranquility of a regional asset — Mission Trails Regional Park. It must be rejected.

Sincerely,

Sherise N. Stark
Citizen of City of Santee



